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Attention: Director Resource Assessment
Planning Assessment 9946
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam

29 Dudley Avenue
ROSEVILLE NSW 2069

15 November 2019

Objection to Development Application for a Quarry Expansion at Sancrox, Port Macquarie
(SSD−7293)

My wife and I are the owners of Lot 20, Le Clos Sancrox, Sancrox Road, Port Macquarie.

I am writing to express my concerns and objection to the grant of Development Consent for the
proposal to greatly expand the existing quarry.

We are concerned at the impact a greatly enlarged quarry operating 24/7 will have on the
amenity of surrounding rural residential areas, especially on our property immediately to the
south of the quarry site.

In our view, the proposal should be rejected or extensive mitigation measures imposed to meet
appropriate standards, especially with regard to the impact of blasting and hours of working.

My email address is fchilton@toomevpeQq.com.au and my phone contact is 02 8297 1035.

Yours sincerely

F J Chilton Department of Planning
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